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ONTAINER P. O. Box 3767
* " " '5 ROD UCTS 919-763 3392e

ORPORATION

March 20, 1981

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
Mr. Joseph M. Felton ACT REQUEST
Director 7A-p/_ jjg
Division of Regulations and Records
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Dd,8 -23 -p/
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Felton:

In accordance with our telephone conversation yesterday, I would like
to request under.the freedom of information act the names and addresses of
companies involved in the manufacture and/or processing of radioactive
materials e.g. nuclear generator fuels and radioisotopes.

My phone number is 919/763-3392. Your cooperation is very much
appreciated.

Sincerely,

M
Gerald C. Lilly
'Vice President
Marketing
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